
Town of Summit
Monthly Meeting
April 10, 2012

Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Roll Call: Jim Miller, Ed Pfaff, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson, Tammy Miller

Public Attendance: James Franz, Kevin Ruland, Marcus Hubbard

Public Input: Marcus Hubbard brought up the subject of the potential of new power lines in the Township.
There was a short discussion about this.

Ed explained the reason for the possibility of moving the Town Hall and then asked for input from those
present. There were a couple questions asked and some further discussion on this. The Town Hall move
will be put on next month’s agenda to give the board time to obtain some more up to date information.

Kevin Ruland, member of the “Over the Hill ATV” Club, was present for the board to ask questions for
considering the possibility of opening up the Township roads for 4 wheeling. Once again after a lengthy
discussion no decisions have been made. Board members are going to talk with other townships about certain
restrictions they are enforcing and how things are going with trails in their areas. This will be put on the
agenda again for next month’s meeting for further discussion.

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the March meeting. Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as
being read. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’s report. A motion was made by Jeff Hanson to accept the report as
presented. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

Building Permits: A building permit for Tim Dorsey to build a shed was reviewed. Jim Miller made a
motion to approve the permit based on legal right away and property lines were OK. Ed to get more
information to Tammy before permit is issued.

Old Business: Ambulance and Fire department district discussion. Jeff Hanson’s meeting with Wonewoc
not scheduled until Wednesday and Jim Miller said the Mauston fire chief (Kim Hale) suspected the districts
were outlined on the existing map based on phone numbers. It was decided that since Jeff had not met with
Wonewoc yet, Jim was going to arrange for LaValle, Wonewoc, Mauston, and the Town Board to meet so
they could all look at the district map together and decide if the areas of coverage are still accurate.

New Business: None.

Road/Maintenance: Need to take a drive to see what roads need work. Larry is doing some ditching. Ed
has the bids for a new truck (Peterbuilt and International) and will bring them to the next meeting.

Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed. Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as
presented. Jim Miller seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:08 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.

Tammy Miller, Clerk

Draft Minutes Subject to Approval


